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Dr. Rick Williams, ISRP chair, will present the ISRP’s Final Mainstem and 
Systemwide Report (ISRP 2002-14), which contains ISRP recommendations 
and comments for each of the 104 proposals submitted for Fiscal Year 2003 
funding.  Dr. Williams’ presentation will focus on programmatic issues 
identified during the review on topics such as smolt survival measurement, 
Hanford Reach stranding, gas bubble disease, conservation enforcement, 
NATURES rearing, captive broodstock research, and regional research, 
monitoring, and evaluation efforts. 
 
The Mainstem and Systemwide review is the final segment of the rolling 
review process, which began in the spring of 2000 and covers all projects 
funded through the Columbia River Basin Fish and Wildlife Program.   
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